

HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 578, 80 Eighth Avenue Englehart, Ontario POJ 1H0

Phone: (705) 544-2397 Fax: (705) 544-2466 ipal: Mr. Matthew Turner email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

October 17, 2012

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Picture Retake Day

Picture retakes will be held on the morning of Monday, October 29th. If your child requires a retake, please advise the office as soon as possible and send the original proof package back to the school. This will help the photographer and make for a smoother retake day.

Sub Day & Pizza Day

Our first Sub Day will be held on Friday, November 2nd. Order forms have been sent home and are due back to your child's teacher no later than Tuesday, October 30th. Each 6 inch sub is \$4.50.

Our first Pizza Day will be held on Friday, November 16th. One slice of pepperoni and cheese pizza (from Pizza Pizza) costs \$2.00 each. Pizza orders are due to your child's classroom teacher by Tuesday, November 13th.

Sub and Pizza days will be held once per month, so watch your calender for upcoming days and due dates. Any proceeds raised from this fundraiser will go towards JK-SK trips and activities for this school year.

Norcard Fundraiser

Please ensure that all Norcard orders and payment are returned to the school office no later than Friday, October 26th. Proceeds raised from this fundraiser will go towards various student activities and needs throughout the school year.

Yours truly,	
Matt Turner	
Principal	